
 

DUBLIN SAN RAMON SERVICES DISTRICT 
Board of Directors 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON 
WHETHER THE PUBLIC INTEREST TO BE SERVED  
BY DISCLOSING CERTAIN CUSTOMER RECORDS  

CLEARLY OUTWEIGHS THE PUBLIC INTEREST IN WITHHOLDING THOSE 
RECORDS PURSUANT TO GOVERNMENT CODE SECTIONS 6254.16, 6254.21 & 

6254.24 AND DUBLIN SAN RAMON SERVICES DISTRICT CODE SECTION 1.40.060 
 

DATE: Monday, November 30, 2015 
TIME:  6:00 P.M. 
PLACE: Dublin San Ramon Services District Boardroom 
  7051 Dublin Boulevard, Dublin, California, 94568 
             
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, November 30, 2015, the Board of Directors of 
Dublin San Ramon Services District (DSRSD) is holding a public hearing during its Special 
Board Meeting (at the above time and place) to discuss whether to disclose communications with 
customers determined by the District to have violated water use limitations, whether to disclose 
the home addresses of such customers, whether to release water usage data for such customers, 
and if water usage data will be released, for what periods of time, all in response to requests 
made [from time to time] under the Public Records Act.   
 
These determinations will be based on the evidence presented and made in accordance with 
Government Code sections 6254.16, 6254.21 & 6254.24 and Dublin San Ramon Services 
District Code Section 1.40.060.  
 
 
 
 
 

By: Nicole Genzale 
 District Secretary 

 


